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Sacred Heart Roman Catholic Church
15 GRAMPIAN ROAD, TORRY, ABERDEEN, AB11 8ED
                      The parish is part of the Diocese of Aberdeen Registered Charity
Telephone:  07450831472
                  
      Parish Priest: Father Patrick 

E-mail: shtaberdeen@gmail.com  
Website: http:www.sacredhearttorry.com      Deacon: Rev Peter MacDonald  
Sunday, 21st September 2014: The Twenty-fifth Sunday of the Year A – Psalter Week 1
Sunday (21st)            9.30 am: The Twenty-fifth Sunday: Margaret Adamaczek RIP 



   7.30 pm:  Sunday Mass for Polish Community from St Joseph’s
Monday (22nd)           No Mass
Tuesday (23rd)        10.00 am St Padre Pio: Rose & Peter Donnelly Anniversary 
Wednesday (24th)     6.00 pm Feria: Stella Emmanuel
Thursday (25th)       10.00 am Feria: Stella Emmanuel
Friday (26th)              6.00 pm Feria: Paul Onyemalu
Saturday (27th)        10.00 am St Andrew and Companions: Margaret Adamaczek RIP
Sunday (28th)          9.30am 26th Sunday: Pro Populo
*************************************************************************
Please remember in your prayers the intentions of Sacred Heart Parish, all the sick especially those who have asked for our prayers and also the deceased members of our parish especially those whose anniversaries occur at this time.  Requiescant in Pace
Finances for Last Sunday, 14th September 2014: Our collection last Sunday was £ made up of £ Gift Aid and £ Planned Giving and Loose, Collection for Peter’s Pence £, Polish Mass: £94.54;

Latin Mass: £80.00 thank you. 
Mass Attendance: Sunday, 14th September: 42
Readers’ Rota for Weekend, 26th Sunday, 28th September: 1st: Jona Munius, Psalm/Accl: Kingsley Emeye, 2nd: Kingsley Emeye , Bidding Prayers: Romain Menard
***********************************************************************
Holy Rosary before Mass on Sundays, Weekdays, and Every third Monday of the Month: There will be Holy Rosary every Sunday before Mass, and on Weekdays Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament and Holy Rosary before Mass.  Holy Rosary is also said on every third Monday of the month by the Knights of St Columba here in Sacred Heart Church at 7pm. Please kindly endeavour to take part in this great devotion to God, thank you.
Mary’s Meals: This weekend, 21st September volunteers from the Charity, Mary’s Meals will be speaking to us about its works to alleviate hunger in poor countries and how we can help. Please note that they will not be collecting clothing this time. 

The Referendum: The Bishops’ Conference of Scotland recognises and respects the result of the Scottish referendum that Scotland should remain a part of the United Kingdom, and commends all those who participated in what was a passionate and sometimes partisan debate. The vast majority of Scots engaged with the Referendum and it is our hope that we can all now cooperate for the benefit of our nation in future. We urge the Catholic community to continue to engage in public debate and decision-making and, in doing so, to uphold the meaning and importance of the Christian message. May God bless Scotland.”
 
Catechism Classes for Children – aged 6 – 17, and adults preparing for the Sacraments of initiation every Wednesday in the parish hall from 4.45 to 6pm to be followed by Mass at 6pm   

Day of Prayer for the Third Extraordinary General Synod: The Holy Father has declared next Sunday, 28th September a day of prayer for the success of the above synod on The Pastoral Challenges of the Family in the Context of Evangelisation.

A Regular Monthly Traditional Latin Mass: Every Sunday of the month offered by priests of The Sons of the Most Holy Redeemer based in Orkney on the Second Sunday of the month at 11:15 a.m. in Sacred Heart Church, Torry.  Everyone is welcome.  For further information please contact: martin@guardair.co.uk or Mobile: 07976027346
